
 

 

  WORKSHOP 

RAIL SAFETY DIVISION – RAIL CROSSINGS AND ENGINEERING BRANCH 

REVISIONS TO THE SECTION 190 PRIORITY INDEX RANKING FORMULA 

NOVEMBER 9TH, 2021 | 2:00 – 4:00 PM 

The Rail Crossings and Engineering Branch (RCEB) in the Rail Safety Division will host a 

workshop on the Section 190 Priority Index Ranking Formula on Tuesday, November 

9th, 2021, from 2pm – 4pm.  

 

The purpose of the workshop is to discuss and seek input and comments from local 

agencies and other interested parties on the current formula for the Existing At-Grade 

Crossing Nominated for Grade Separation, and what factors should be taken into 

consideration in order to improve the formula and attain a more comprehensive and 

competitive priority list in the proceeding to establish the Priority List FYs 2024-2025 and 

2025-2026. 

 

The current formula for the Existing At-Grade Crossing Nominated for Grade 

Separation is available in the current Order Instituting Investigation 21-06-018, Appendix 

2:  Priority Index Formulas. 

WebEx Log In Information: 

By logging on WebEx, attendees will be able to make comments and ask questions 

during the workshop. 

Workshop recording: The workshop will be recorded, and will be available 

upon request. 

 

Tuesday, November 9th, 2021 

2pm – 4pm 

 

WebEx Link:  

https://cpuc.webex.com/cpuc/onstage/g.php?MTID=e036cb26699e93c3b89a5685da3141d36 

Event password: 2021 

 

Public Access Listen-only toll-free audio: 

1-855-282-6330 

Listen-only audio access code: 2495 430 5677 

 

https://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/SearchRes.aspx?DocFormat=ALL&DocID=389525824
https://cpuc.webex.com/cpuc/onstage/g.php?MTID=e036cb26699e93c3b89a5685da3141d36

